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We	thank	the	iPART	for	reconsidering	the	request	to	raise	the	rates	for	the	Feed-
in	Tariff.	Our	appreciations!!	
We	have	had	a	good	return	on	our	investment	over	the	past	six	years	but	it	was	
nowhere	near	the	amount	we	spent.	The	ROI	was	enough	to	keep	us	interested	
but	when	the	6yr	period	ran	out,	we	know	that	there	is	still	so	much	we	lack.		
The	real	estate	on	our	roof	is	being	used	for	supplying	to	the	National	Grid.	The	
capital	that	I	have	invested	in	is	not	be	being	repaid.	This	is	not	fair.	
The	iPART	has	reconsidered	and	proposed	an	optional	raise	to	the	feed-in-tariff.	
We	thank	you	for	that.	But	we	really	need	that	to	be	the	basic	norm	and	not	an	
optional.	The	electricity	prices	have	soared	and	we	have	to	pay	extra	for	the	
land-value	that	also	has	increased.	The	phones	and	water	and	gas	has	increased	
along	with	the	electricity.	The	salaries	have	levelled	out	and	we	are	unable	to	
justify	costs	anymore.	
We	would	appreciate	the	standardisation	of	rates	for	FiTariffs	in	proportion	to	
the	rise	in	electricity	prices.	
We	do	hope	that	you	will	make	our	voluntary	contribution	to	green	energy	and	
our	national	grid	-	something	to	be	proud	about	and	not	leave	us	with	a	huge	bill	
and	bad	taste	in	our	mouths.	
	
Philip	Immaraj		
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